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Please kindly find below Akfen Holding's announcement regarding the Tender for the Isparta City 

Hospital: 

 

The reverse auction for the tender concerning the “Construction works and the provision of products 

and services for Isparta City Hospital through Public Private Partnership Model” of Republic of Turkey 

Ministry of Health, Department of Public Private Partnership (“Administration”) took place on 

22.02.2013. The best “all inclusive yearly price” was submitted by our wholly owned subsidiary Akfen 

Insaat Turizm ve Ticaret A.S. with TL52.25mn. Prior to the final decision Administration has the right 

to bargain with the best bidder, meanwhile contract meetings will be carried out after the tender is 

completed. 

 

The tendered project consists of the construction of the 755-bed Isparta City Hospital against a lease 

payment and the provision of products and services for a period of 25  years. 

 

 

 
We hereby state that the above clarifications are in compliance with the principles set forth in the Decree No 54 Series No VIII of the 

Capital Market Board, that it fully reflects the information we have received in this respect, that the information is compliant with the 

books, records and our documents, that we have accomplished our best in order to obtain the accurate and correct information, and that 

we are responsible for this clarification hereby.  
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For further information please e-mail to investorrelations@akfen.com.tr 
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